
From:  
Sent: Sunday, November 15, 2020 11:17 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: CPM Nov 18 2020 - 9350 yonge st. Oxford Hillcrest Mall management  

 

 

 Hello There,  

 

I have received a notice regarding the propose to build 2 building 29 stories and 26 stories in the block N of 

9550 Yonge  

 

I am against granting  permission to this proposal. Let alone to expand it to 26 and 29 stories.  

This area is already very congested with high traffic, several tall buildings are already built at the intersections 

around this location. 

 

 584 rental apartments means an average 3 people live in each apartment and this is an increase in population by 

around 1800 counts,   while the resources, the green space, the infrastructure are still the same. 

These buildings will  cover almost half of the front face of  the Hilcrest Mall from Yonge st view.  this wont be 

so appealing to the only Mall that  is located in Richmond Hill and  made many residents to  appreciate to live 

at Richmond Hill we don't want our city  to turn to Toronto with tall buildings and pollution everywhere. 

 

These buildings will block view and sun light  for many apartments and townhouses around that area.  

 

The residents in this area  have already lived construction for bus lanes for more than 4 years now. We  can not 

possibly tolerate more constructions for more few years.  

 

Please update me about the meeting and any new information. 

 

With Regards, 

Richmond Hill, ON 

 

 

 


